
               

 What’s on? 
School meals next week 

Please don’t forget to order school meals 

for next week, before the deadline of 

Thursday at 6pm. Order meals using the 

link. 

 

Dates for your diary 

Please make sure that you have the dates below in 

your diaries. 

The Year 1 children are holding a wedding at St 

Mary’s Cogges on 29th June at 9.45am, parents are 

welcome to attend. 

The Key Stage 1 (Reception and Years 1 and 2) sport’s 

event will take place on the morning of Wednesday 

13th July. 

The Key Stage 2 (Years 3 – 6) round robin sport’s 

event will take place on the morning of Monday 11th 

July. 

The Year 6 children are performing ‘Cinderella’ for 

their parents at 6pm on 13th July and 2pm on 14th 

July – more details and tickets in due course. 

End of term – Thursday 21st July at 1.30pm. 

 

School disco 

A massive congratulations to everyone 

involved in the disco last week. 

The Friends raised almost £1000, and 

everyone had a great time! 

Thank you to everyone who supported 

the event. 

Summer safety 

Especially during this warmer weather, please 

remember to make sure that your child brings a water 

bottle and a hat into school each day. 

We would encourage you to apply sun cream to your 

child before they come into school. 

Parking 

We are very fortunate to have access to a 

very large parking area at the front of the 

school. 

Please use the parking that we have 

available and not the surrounding roads. 

We especially ask that you do not use the 

staff car park at the front of the school 

unless you need to access a disabled 

parking space. 

Covid-19 

We are aware that cases of Covid-19 in the community are increasing.  Over the past week we have 

once again been made aware of cases within our school community too. 

The government guidance is now that if you feel unwell, especially if you have a high temperature, you 

should self-isolate until you no longer have a temperature.  Once you feel well and you no longer have a 

temperature you are free to return to work and normal activities. 

If however you take a Covid-19 test, which is positive, the guidance is that you should self-isolate for 5 

days, not including the day of your positive test.  For children, the period of self-isolation is 3 days, not 

including the day of the positive test. 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=5htDiwHfCU6Zdo2JMMrvkxi3YyiKDqBDtZVhAVFtfzFUOFBXN1pFS1NSTlNPR1pXWThXRUw5RjBCRi4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=5htDiwHfCU6Zdo2JMMrvkxi3YyiKDqBDtZVhAVFtfzFUOFBXN1pFS1NSTlNPR1pXWThXRUw5RjBCRi4u


 

 

Loving, 

learning 

and 

flourishing 

in 

community 

                

La Jolie 

Ronde 

All through the 

pandemic online 

French lessons 

have been 

offered to 

children of The 

Blake School by 

Beverley 

Greenway.  Sadly, 

she is stopping 

the lessons over 

the summer 

break. 

If you would like 

your child to 

learn French in 

future, you can 

find out more by 

emailing their 

head office - 

chris@lajolierond

e.co.uk 
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